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Daylight Savings Time Ends! 

 

9:30 a.m. Worship, Communion,  

Sunday School - 19A 

Youth Stay with Family in Sanctuary 

10:30  Fellowship Time—C 

10:30 CE Meeting—Rm. 119 

10:45 Bible Study—L “Book of Revelation” 

12:30-3:30 Eagle Scout Ceremony—S, FH 

November 10: 
 Newsletter  Deadline 

 

9:30 a.m. Worship  

Sunday School - 19A 

EPIC Youth “Submerge” —19D 

10:30 Fellowship Time - C 

10:45 Bible Study—L “Book of  Revelation” 

 12:30-3:30 Eagle Scout Ceremony—S, FH 

November 17 9:30 a.m. Worship  

Sunday School - 19A 

EPIC Youth “Submerge” —19D 

10:30 Fellowship: Sarah Circle Bake Sale—C 

10:45 Bible Study—L “Book of Revelation” 

6:30 EPIC Youth shop for Shannondale Christmas gifts! 

November 24 9:30 a.m. Worship  

Sunday School - 19A 

EPIC Youth “Submerge” —19D 

10:30  Fellowship-C 

10:30 Hanging of the Greens! 

 

November 2019 

Northwest Hills Church 

9334 Fort Street, Omaha NE 68134 

Phone: 402 572-8392 

Fax: 402 572-8394 

www.northwesthills.com newsletter 

Deadline for articles/information for the monthly newsletter is usually 
the second Sunday for the next month’s newsletter. Thank you in advance for your contributions! 

Hanging of the Greens 
Sunday, November 24 

Following Worship 

LIFETOUCH PHOTO SESSIONS! 
 

Thursday, November 21st 1-7:40 PM 
Friday, November 22nd 1-7:40 PM 

Saturday, November 23rd 10-4:40 PM 
 

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED!  
Call the church office for remaining openings, 

 402-572-8392. 
 

You will receive a free 8x10 and photo directory. 
Additional photo packages  

will be available for purchase. 

Stewardship Sunday! 
Hat’s On for Fall! 

Directory Photos 

being taken this 

week at the 

church! 



“Thank you  from the bottom of my 

repaired heart!” ….Jo Morton 
 

 

“Thank you to our church family for all the support, 
prayers, love, and cards you showed to Tony and I 
during the loss of my mom and Tony's grandma .” 

     Suzy Parsons 
“A big thank you to anyone and everyone who did 
anything whatsoever to help make this year’s craft fair a 
huge success! Even the weatherman cooperated this 
year! With willing hearts and able hands the day went 
smoothly and ended with a profit of $4496.85 to benefit 
the Women’s Association projects! Praise God for His 
good works that He planned for us to do! 

                                                Judy Intlekofer 
 

MEETING UPDATES 
 

CHURCH COUNCIL meets Nov. 14th at 7 PM, Rm 128. 
 

MEN’S MINISTRY 1st Saturday Breakfast will be at 
9:00 AM Nov. 2nd  in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

WOMEN’S ASSOCIATION: meeting will be held 
Thursday, November 7th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. 
Bring a sack lunch. Devotions by Kathleen Hammond 
and desserts by Marilyn Walton.    
 

 CIRCLES 
 

Hannah Circle: will meet Tues., Nov. 19th at 1:15 PM 
in the Fellowship Hall. Devotions by Kathy Coppler and 
refreshments by Marti Elias Friends and/or new 
members always welcome. Questions? Call Lois 
Gapen, 402-572-6792. Our October mission project was 
green beans and mushroom soup for the Food Pantry 
Thanksgiving Dinners. November we will be collecting 
stuffing/dressing for the pantry. We furnished 74 
packages of pasta and 12 misc. items in September.  
 
Ruth Circle will have their Christmas Party Saturday, 
November 30th, 12-4Fellowship Hall. Questions? Call 
Ginger Morelock, 402-312-5126. 

 
Sarah Circle meeting will be Tuesday, November 12th 
at 7:00 PM in Room 119. Please call Terri Burright at 
(402) 659-6913 if you have questions.  
 

 
 

SINGLES & FRIENDS! 
The Pathfinder Chorus website displays their 
December Christmas program schedule only 
for Fremont and West Point locations at this 

time.  If you see a schedule date for St. Andrews in Omaha, 
please contact Ginger Morelock or Lois Gapen.  This is not a 
scheduled activity for our Singles & Friends group, but it is 
always a wonderful night out. We had our annual potluck and 
planning meeting October 27th! Keep watching for fun events 
posted in the next newsletters and bulletins for activities 
planned for 2020! 

DID YOU KNOW…. 
        You can watch the Sunday Sermon on 
YouTube? If you ever have to miss a Sunday 
due to illness or being out of town, you can still 
watch/listen the message! 
        Also, Northwest Hills Church has its own 
Facebook Page as an electronic outreach to the 
community! Spread the word and “like” our 
Page! 

Just for a smile…… 

CANASTA CLUB will meet on Thursday,   
November 21st at 10 AM. We will meet in the 
Fellowship Hall instead of Room 128, as that 
area will be occupied with the Lifetouch   
Photographers taking pictures for the         
Directory. Please park on the lower level. 
Team #1, Pauline and Alice, will provide   
dessert. If you have any questions, please call Judy 
Intlekofer at 402-292-1060. 

A new pastor was visiting in the homes of his parishioners. At 
one house it seemed obvious that someone was at home, but 
no answer came to his    repeated knocks at the door. There-
fore, he took out a business card and  wrote “Revelation 3:20” 
on the back of it and stuck it in the door. When the offering 
was   processed at the next worship service, he found that his 
card had been       returned. 
Added to it was this cryptic 
message, “Genesis 3:10.” 
Reaching for his Bible to 
check out the citation, he 
broke up in gales of laugh-
ter. Revelation 3:20 begins 
“Behold I stand at the door 
and knock.” Genesis 3:10 
reads, “I heard your voice in 
the garden and I was afraid 
for I was naked.” 

 
 
 

“A cheerful  
heart is good  
medicine…”  

Proverbs 17:22 



SPECIAL FOOD PANTRY DRIVE! 

We are privileged this year to support our neighborhood 
Food Pantry at Holy Cross Lutheran Church by         
contributing to their Thanksgiving food baskets! Holy 
Cross  anticipates they will be serving between 50-60 
families. Their Thanksgiving pantry will be on Thursday,           
November 21, 2019. 
 

Items needed: stove top stuffing * instant potatoes * jar 
gravy * green beans * cream of mushroom soup * dried 
onions * and cranberry sauce. 
 

A specially-marked bin will be in the Commons to collect 
for the Thanksgiving Food Pantry the first three weeks of 
November (3rd, 10th, 17th).. The Director of the pantry 
will come after service each of those weeks to collect 
donated items. 
 

Holy Cross Pantry will also graciously accept any non-
perishable food items that may not be on this list in    
addition to any personal hygiene items that our mem-
bers would like to donate. 
 

NEW DEVELOPMENT! Thrivent Financial has     
committed to a collection 
challenge: if Holy Cross 
Food Pantry is able to collect 
500 or more food items    
during November, they will 
donate $500 cash to the  
Pantry! Let’s help Holy 
Cross Pantry meet that goal! 
 

Thank you in advance for your kind hearts and donations to 
make the holidays special for those in need. 

We still are needing volunteers to help with an 
important task: preparing a Lifetouch Photo           
Directory for Northwest Hills Church! Assistance 
needed: folks to check in members as they come 
for their photo appointments. We have our dates! 
We will be taking photos Thursday, November 21 
from 2-8:40 PM, Friday, November 22

nd
 2-8:40 

PM, and Saturday, November 23rd  10-4:40 PM.                    
RESERVATIONS REQUIRED! Please call the 
church office (402-572-8392) or email Cheryl 
(cheryl@northwesthills.com) to help with this 
event.  
 
 

  

                    STEWARDSHIP PLEDGE DRIVE 
The 2020 Stewardship Pledge Drive has started and your letter and pledge card for 2020 will be available to pick up 
in the Commons soon. If you are unable to pick up your letter and pledge card, it will be mailed out to you. Your   
support for our church, both financial and participatory, is extremely important to enabling our church to continue  
fulfilling its mission. If you do not receive a card and return envelope or need another, please contact the church   
office. Stewardship Sunday is November 10. Please return your pledge at church or mail it to the church office by the 
end of November so the council can prepare the 2020 budget. 
 

BUDGET HEARINGS 
Informational meetings on the 2020 Church Budget will be held on Sunday, December 1st and 8th, following     
worship in room 119. 

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
The Annual Congregational Meeting will be held on Sunday, December 15th immediately following worship in the 
Sanctuary.  

HATS ON FOR FALL 
On November 10, we will be having “Hats ON for Fall.” Please join us by wearing your favorite fedora (hat to you 
younger ones) to announce fall. There will be refreshments after the service, and a surprise during it!  

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS 

At bedtime Saturday, November 2nd, 

set your clocks BACK one hour.  

EARLY CHOIR PRACTICE has started and will 

continue through December 11th: 6:00 PM on 

Wednesdays! After the Cantata the choir will    

resume its 6:30 PM rehearsal time. 

DID YOU KNOW Northwest Hills has a DVD Lending 
Library? (in Room 119). We are looking to build up our 

selection of DVDs and would appreciate your 
 donations. Questions? Please call Nan Schwers, 

 402-571-0546. Thank you! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

FAMILY  FARE RECEIPTS 
We’re continuing on with this collection: 

because of your faithfulness in turning in receipts, 

Family Fare has sent a check for $1,000 to Project 

Hope! $1,000! THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU! 

This is a ongoing Share Omaha Project. Keep those 

receipts coming! 

 

 

 
 

HY VEE RECEIPTS are also now being collected 

to benefit the Preschool. We save HyVee receipts 

dated September 1 through December 31, 2019 and 

will turn them in, and HyVee cuts a check for a 

percentage of the sales to benefit the preschool! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 10 AM, Library Bible Study: we are 

continuing our study of the Old Testament prophets. 

Come join us!  

 

Sunday Bible Study 10:45 AM, Library, on the Book 

of Revelation.  All are welcome!  
———————————————————————— 

Fall 2019 Sermon Series 
Continues…. 

“We Believe: The Apostles’ Creed”  
 
 For centuries, the Apostles’ Creed has been one of the 
most important statements that outline the framework of 
the Christian faith. Every Sunday in 
churches around the world, Christians 
gather and recite in unison the 
Apostles’ Creed. But do they 
understand what they’re saying? Do 
these ancient beliefs connect to our 
daily lives? How do they shape our 
identity and worldview? Join us on 
Sundays this fall as we make this 
ancient statement of faith come alive!  
 
 
 

 

Prayer chain requests 
can be called to Lois 
Gapen at (402) 572-6792 
or the church office at 
(402) 572-8392.  
 

Thank you for your kind 
responses regarding 
updating our prayer list. 

Please continue to let us know of any changes so that 
we can update our list and assure that the prayers 
going out weekly are the most current and urgent needs 
expressed. Thank you in advance. The  ongoing list is 
below: 
 Continued Prayer Requests: Dirk Huston (Janet 
Delehoy’s nephew), Karen Vrtiska (friend of Janet 
Delehoy), Nancy Norton (friend of Carol Scott), Bob 
Gardner (Janet Delehoy’s daughter’s, friend), Andrew 
and Michael Guilliams (Bev Ambrosius’ nephews), 
Sandy Christopherson, Pearl Christopherson, Ivan 
Vrtiska, Al Cummings (Janet Delehoy’s brother), 
Sharon Marchese (Kathleen Hammond’s sister), 
SuEllyn Negus, Carol Scott, Lynn Hammond, Ed 
Lippincott, Drew Botsakos, Jim Taylor, Kathleen 
Hammond, Marla Wilson (Sue Miller’s sister-in-law’s 
sister), Mary LaHood, Dianne Hasch (Dianna Cupps’ 
friend), Barb Karstens, Connie Klaumann, Elaine 
Jones, Carol Beaty 
On-Going Cancer Treatment: Mike Lambert, Mary    
Larson, Patricia Gename  (Mary Hinman’s   daughter), 
Sharon Kirby (Janet Delehoy’s sister-in-law), Dick 
McCoy, Gail Schroeder, Pam Dutton, Dave      Merriam, 
Anita Sohm, Sue Day, Robert Baker, Sharon Cook 
(cousin of Carol Scott), Evelyn Walton, Sharon McNutt 
(Ruth Negus’ friend’s sister), Betty Benskin,  Ingrid   
Kerfoot (friend of Sherry Mitchell), Janette Metzler 
(Carol Beaty’s sister), Judy Intlekofer, Bill Owens,     
Naomi Hawkins, Naunie Labaugh 

CRAFT FAIR/BAKE SALE/BOOK SALE/LUNCHEON 
 
Thank you to all the generous congregation members 
who volunteered their time, passed out flyers to family, 
friends, coworkers, put up outdoor signs, and shopped 
at the craft show. A special thank you to all those who 
provided baked goods, candy, jams, jellies, canned 
items, plants and crafts. As always a big thank you to 
Ruth Circle for providing the wonderful lunch. Each and 
every one of you helped to make the 2019 Craft Fair a 
success by participating in many different ways!!! A 
special thanks to the set-up crew and those who stayed 
to put everything away after the craft fair. Our totals: 

Luncheon:                      $   673.00 
Crafts & Baked Goods: $ 3,619.90 
W/A Book Sale:              $   203.95 
      TOTAL                     $4,496.85!! 

 
Craft information for next year will be published 
beginning in the March newsletter. If you have any 
questions, please contact Sherry Mitchell at 402-498-
3597. 

BIBLE 

STUDY 

 UPDATES 



 Grace and peace to you from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ. 

 In the month of November, families and friends throughout the United States gather together for 

Thanksgiving. The Thanksgiving holiday is a time that involves family time, parades, lots of delicious food, 

naps after eating this delicious food, and often intense travel plans. 

 The history of Thanksgiving is a bit complicated. Setting aside days for giving thanks have occurred 

throughout human history. The first documented thanksgiving services occurring in territory currently 

belonging to the United States were held by Spanish and French settlers in the 1500s. Thanksgiving 

services were held in the Virginia colony as early as 1607. Americans are taught in school about the “First 

Thanksgiving” when the English Pilgrims shared a meal with the local Native Americans to celebrate the 

harvest at Plymouth, Massachusetts in October 1621. Presidents George Washington, John Adams, and 

James Madison declared days of thanksgiving during their presidencies. But it was during Abraham 

Lincoln’s presidency in October 1863 that Thanksgiving was to be observed annually in the United States. 

In the midst of a terrible war, President Lincoln proclaimed a national day of “Thanksgiving and Praise to 

our beneficent Father who dwelleth in the Heavens.”  

 Christians have many reasons to thank God. We can thank God for creating us (Psalm 100:3), for 
loving us (1 Chronicles 16:34), and for satisfying our needs (Psalm 107:8-9). When we collect the offering 
on Sunday mornings, we sing “Praise God from whom all blessings flow.” This hymn reminds us of this 
great truth: God is the ultimate source of all things. The apostle Paul wrote to the Colossian church, “And 
whatever you do, whether in word or deed, do it all in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God 
the Father through him” (Col. 3:17). As Christians, we can express our thankfulness in every part of our 
daily lives. Even in difficult and hard times, we can always find something to be thankful for. Paul wrote to 
the Thessalonian church, “Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is 
God’s will for you in Christ Jesus” (1 Thess. 5:16-18). If you don’t know what to be thankful for, start with 
the small things. Give thanks for the new day, for the sunshine, maybe even for your cup of coffee. Before 
long, you’ll see God’s many blessings in your life. As the old hymn goes, “When upon life’s billows you are 
tempest tossed, when you are discouraged, thinking all is lost, count your many blessings, name them 
one by one, and it will surprise you what the Lord hath done.” 

 As we gather around the table this Thanksgiving, as we look at our family and friends, the food on 

our tables, the roof over our heads, may we give thanks for all the people who helped bring that moment 

together. And may we give thanks and honor to God, the One who created us, the One who redeemed us, 

and the One who sustains us in all that we do. This November and always, may we give thanks with a 

grateful heart! 

 

 

In Christ’s love, 

Pastor Alex  

  

 

 

Nov. 3: “…the Holy Catholic Church and the  Communion of Saints” - Ephesians 2:11-22  
Nov. 10: “…the Forgiveness of Sins”  Psalm 51; Exodus 34:1-9  
Nov. 17: “…the Resurrection of the Body, and the Life Everlasting” 1 Corinthians 15:35-49  

 

 

From Pastor Alex Wolf 



MEDICARE PRESCRIPTION DRUG AND HEALTH PLAN OPEN ENROLLMENT 

  
It’s that time again – the Medicare Prescription Drug and Health Plans Annual Open Enrollment Period starts 
OCTOBER 15 and ends DECEMBER 7!  The 2020 plans’ information will be on the Medicare website and the best 
way to determine how the changes will affect you and determine which plan will be best for you next year is to use 
Medicare’s Plan Finder at www.medicare.gov. 
  
Volunteers Assisting Seniors (VAS), of which Rick Scofield is a volunteer, is providing assistance for seniors and 
caregivers during the open enrollment period between October 15 and December 7 at enrollment events in the area 
and at the VAS office located at 42nd and Center St.  VAS will also be hosting “signup cafes” for those who want to 
use the Medicare website themselves but may want assistance.   A schedule of these events and appointments is 
available by calling VAS at 402-444-6617.  
  
Rick is a trained volunteer with the Nebraska Senior Health Insurance Information Program (SHIIP) and will again 
provide assistance at the church.  Rick will schedule appointment dates and times to be at the church.  Please call 
Cheryl at the church office to schedule an appointment with him.  Also late afternoon or early evening by 
appointment.  Call Rick (402-493-5994)  for more information.    Also, if you’re approaching 65 or retirement Rick 
can provide Medicare counseling about the decisions you need to make. 

Coming soon: POINSETTIAS 
We will again be taking orders for Poinsettias to 
decorate the church for Christmas. Order forms will 
be available in the Commons soon.  If you would like to 
order a Poinsettia in memory OR in honor of someone, 
please fill out an order form and attach it to your check 
for $10.00 made payable to Northwest Hills Church. 
Please make a note on the memo line “for Poinsettias,” 
and submit it to the church office by December 8.  

 

HANGING OF THE GREENS 
It’s that time again!! We will be doing the Hanging of 
the Greens for the Christmas Holiday Season on 
Sunday, November 24, following the morning church 
service. At the completion of the decorating the Church 
and Ministry committee will be serving a lunch 
consisting of a variety of soups and desserts for those 
who wish to help with the decorating. Please mark 
your calendar and plan to stay to help following the 
morning service on Sunday, November 24. Thank you 
in advance to all who give of their time to help with this 
project.  
 

CHILDREN’S 
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 
Sunday, December 8th 

“The Night  
the Animals Sang” 
Come support the 

children as they present 
this wonderful program 

during the morning 
service. 

 
CHORAL CANTATA - DECEMBER 15 

“Have You Heard?” 
 

Mark you calendars and plan on bringing and inviting 
others to join us for glorious singing proclaiming the 
great news! Come and join with the choir as we 
prepare for Christ’s birth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WOMEN’S WEEKEND OUTING AT MAHONEY 
January 30-February 2, 2020 

All women of the church are welcome for a fun and 
relaxing weekend at Mahoney State Park January 30 
through February 2. Call Terri Burright at (402) 659-
6913 or Jan Jacobsen (402) 660-4718 to make your 
reservation or if you have any questions.  

   

MEMORY TREES 
 

The church’s Memory Trees are the decorated trees in 
the Commons area.  The decorations for these trees 
are ornaments given in memory of a loved one.  New 
ornaments may be placed in the basket in the 
Commons area.  Please be sure to complete in detail 
the information sheet about the ornament so it can be 
permanently recorded in a “Memory Tree” book.  After 
the Advent and Christmas Season these ornaments are 
carefully stored and will be brought out each year to be 
hung on these special trees.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact Sherry Mitchell at (402) 498-
3597.  

 

HATS, GLOVES, MITTENS AND SCARVES 
EAR MUFFS, THICK WARM SOCKS! 

  
Donations will be collected in a 
special area in the Commons 
through November 24. Sarah 
Circle will be donating these items 
to an area school to help keep the 
children warm during this cold 
winter. If you have any questions, 
please contact Terri Burright at 
(402) 659-6913. 
 

THE GIVING TREE: Reinvented 
 

We will again be having “The 

Giving Tree” this year, but will be 

doing something a bit different. The Mission & Service 

Committee asks for everyone to watch the bulletins for 

details in the days ahead... 

 

 

 

http://www.medicare.gov/


We still have space available in our preschool classes. 

If you have friends and family looking for a great 

preschool, Northwest Hills Preschool is the place to be!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday School is held for PK-5th grade children. Kids 

exit with Suzy after the Children’s Moment. Children 

are encouraged to join us as we learn about being 

good neighbors and being part of a “community.” 
 

Sunday School Offering: The Sunday School classes 

take an offering each Sunday. The kids will decide what 

annual mission they want their offering to go to.  

 
We will be shopping for some of the 
kids at Shannondale for Christmas 

this year!!! Watch the EPIC 
Facebook Page for details. 

 
 
 
 

Sunday School  

(PK-5th Grade) 

Northwest Hills Preschool 

Sunday Funday!!  
Bring a friend to church with you!! 

 

The 2nd Sunday of each month  
invite a friend to church/Sunday School/ 

Youth Submerge, we will have  
special treats and prizes! 

 Preschool is in full swing and WOW!! Are we having fun.  

We’ve been busy learning about community helpers, 

pumpkins, and fall. We had a visit from a fire truck and 

four firemen.  We learned about their equipment and how 

not to be afraid of the firemen.  They look just like our 

dads!!  On Oct. 8 we met at Wenninghoff Farms for a fun 

morning of painting pumpkins, petting animals, and   

playing on the hay bales. 

On October 15th we passed our annual  DHHS inspec-

tion with flying colors! The State checked our employee 

files, student files, water temperature, and our fire and 

tornado and emergency  route and drill records.  

Teachers were busy doing assessments for conferences 

held on Oct. 24th. Parent/Teacher Conferences are a 

great way to update our parents on what we have been 

learning and how they can help us learn new things. 

On October 30th we had a fall parade (in lieu of Hallow-
een) and a family gathering where our parents watched 
our parade and then we made  mini pumpkin pies togeth-
er.  We look forward to having more fall fun!  

EPIC 

Yay! A sunny day!  
Perfect weather for 

 a hayrack ride! 

Our trip to Wenninghoff Farms 

on October 8th included plenty 

of fun, fresh air and exercise, 

especially climbing the HUGE 

hay bales! 

Our  neighborhood friends: the Firefighters! October 4, 2019 

Under all that gear, it was still just 

our friend, Fireman Andy! 



Kids PK-5th Grade Happenings 

EPIC 
6th-12th Grade 

November 3 Sunday School:  Loving God, Loving Neighbor: The Ten 
Commandments 

9:45 a.m. 
  

November 10 Sunday School:  Begin practicing for the Christmas 
Program: “The Night the Animals Sang.”**  Bring a 
Friend Sunday!! Prizes and treats! 

9:45 a.m. 
  

November 17 Sunday School:  Practice for the Christmas Program: 
“The Night the Animals Sang”** 

9:45 a.m. 

November 24 Sunday School:  Practice for the Christmas Program: 
“The Night the Animals Sang”** 

 . 

9:45 a.m. 

NOVEMBER 

November 3 No Youth Bible Study—Join your families for 
communion.  

9:45 a.m. 

November 10 Submerge: Let’s get CREATIVE as we dive 
deeper into understanding. Bring a friend to 
Submerge Bible Study! 

9:45 a.m. 

November 17 Submerge into your stream of consciousness. 9:45 a.m. 

November 17 We will be shopping for some of the kids at 
Shannondale for Christmas this year!!! Watch 
the EPIC Facebook Page for details. 

6:30-8 PM 

November 24 Submerge: Let’s DOODLE, WRITE, or DRAW 
to some interesting topics Bible Study 

9:45 a.m. 

**There are 14 “parts” in this Christmas Play! We need 
them all filled! Bring your friends to take part in our  
fabulous production!  
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NORTHWEST HILLS CHURCH 

9334 FORT STREET 

OMAHA NE 68134 

 

Address service requested 

NON PROFIT ORG 

U S POSTAGE 

PAID 

OMAHA NE 

PERMIT NO 369 

NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
1 Colton McCoy 
2 Tanner Hurt 
2 Kamryn Pullen   
2 Jim Wozny 
4        Ken Evitts 
5  Aaron Woods 
5 Ethan Woods 
6 Susan Higginson 
7         Mary Ellen Fields 
8         Fred Scott 
9  Michelle Hultman 
9 Adalyn Volmer 
 
 
 
 

10          Dave Jacobsen 
10 Jack Williams 
12 Virgil Beaty 
12 Cindy Ervin 
13 Dan Jacobsen 
14 Stephanie Bertch 
15 Sherry Mitchell 
15 Elizabeth Robinson 
18 Brenda Taylor 
19 Judy Cratty 
19        Emilie Tracy 
20        Margaret Scofield 
 
 
 
 

24 Lee Granados 
24 Charles McIntosh 
24 Nan Schwers 
25  Chris Scofield 
25 Jenny Skow 
28  Tim Brusnahan 
28 Duane White 
29 Brian Hindley 
30 Ed Lippincott 
30 Melissa Brusnahan 

9  Rich & Patty Mollak 
15 Chris and Courtney Scofield 
21 Ken & Theri Evitts 

22        David & Susan Higginson 
22     Jim & Charlene Wozny 
24 Richard & Sondra Putzstuck 

 

NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 


